
 
 

28 November 2018 

 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

 

The Clerk-Assistant  

 

On Tuesday 20 November 2018, the Legislative Council resolved that a Select Committee 

be appointed to inquire into and report upon AFL in Tasmania with the following Terms 

of Reference — 

 

(1) The likely benefits to the broader Tasmanian economy and community from 

having a Tasmanian team in the AFL; 
 

(2) Whether or not the Tasmanian Taxpayer, or the AFL, should subsidise 

Melbourne based AFL Clubs playing in Tasmania; 
 

(3) The on-going support required to sustain a Tasmanian AFL team; 
 

(4) The possible solutions to the AFL’s perception of Tasmania being geographically 

and politically divided; 
 

(5) The impact on the future participation rates in AFL in Tasmania of not having a 

Tasmanian team in the AFL; 
 

(6) If Tasmania were to establish an AFL tea, when would it be the optimal time for 

it to commence; and 
 

(7) Any other matter incidental thereto. 

 

And that  

 

Mr Dean; 

Mr Farrell; 

Mr Finch; 

Mr Gaffney; 

Ms Howlett; and 

Ms Siejka, be of the Committee 
 

 

 

D T Pearce 

CLERK OF THE COUNCIL 


